
From: Pam Evans [mailto:pjevans416@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 10:00 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass 
 
Pam Evans 
45 Packers Falls Road 
Newmarket, NH 03857 
 
October 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
No Northern Pass 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Pam Evans 

mailto:pjevans416@gmail.com

